


   

 

Do I use the Time and 
Attendance System? 
If you are a part time or non-salaried 

employee at Weber State University, you 

will use the Time and Attendance System 

(or TAS) to record the number of hours 

you work. 

 

Using it is Simple  

The Time and Attendance System can be 

accessed via the web or on the phone. 

 

On the Web: Log in to E-Weber at 
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